
 

 

 

Kāpiti 2038 – Help us plan for the future 

As many of you know, the Council recently started to develop the next 

long term plan for the district.  Our long term plans are a road map for 

the next twenty years and are reviewed every three years to ensure they 

reflect changes in the local and wider environment and our changing 

goals.    

Many thanks to those of you who took part in our April workshops, where a diverse range of 

locals shared their thoughts and aspirations for the future of Kāpiti.  

Based on feedback from these workshops the Council has considered our key challenges and 

put together three possible ways we could focus our activities in the years to come.  We’d 

love to share these with you, and get your input as we continue to refine our vision and 

goals for the years ahead. 

You are receiving this invite on behalf of your organisation and I ask that you nominate 

someone from your organisation to participate in one of the three workshops. 

All three workshops will follow the same format – you are welcome to attend whichever 

location and time is most convenient: 

• Tuesday 25 July - 10.00am – 12.00 noon at Paekākāriki  Library, 14 Wellington Road 

(in the Paekākāriki Tennis Club room), Paekākāriki; 
  

• Thursday 27 July - 6.00pm – 8.00pm at Paraparaumu  Whitireia Kāpiti Campus , 
corner of Milne Drive and Kapiti Road, Paraparaumu; 
 

• Saturday 29 July - 1.00pm – 3.00pm at Māoriland Film Hub, 68 Main Street, Ōtaki.  
 

We’ll provide tea, coffee and light refreshments.   

 

Please RSVP to Diane Nattrass: diane.nattrass@kapiticoast.govt.nz or on 04 296 4699 by 14 

July 2017 to let us know if you can attend and which workshop you’ll be coming to. 

 

We look forward to working with you on the next phase of FutureKāpiti. 


